UNIVERSITY OF PORT HARCOURT

INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AND TECHNOLOGY TRANSFER OFFICE (IPTTO)

MEMORANDUM

From: The Director, IPTTO To: The Center Leader
ACE-PUTOR
University of Port Harcourt

Date: 19" June, 2023

LETTER OF ACKNOWLEDGMENT AND APPRECIATION

It is with great joy I write to acknowledge and appreciate the great support IPTTO has received
from your office. Prior to receiving support from you, the IPTTO could not afford to purchase
plagiarism software for academic integrity check and operational efficiency.

Through your office, the IPTTO has purchase Turnitin plagiarism software
(Similarity/iThenticate Combo) valued at Ten thousand, five hundred dollars (10,500USD). The
subscription is for a one-year duration, and we are certain it will help improve the rescarch
integrity of the University of Port Harcourt community.

We are indeed very delighted at this massive support and assistance.

Thank you.

~H

Prof. Mary P. Iwundu



